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REPORT SUMMARY 

To identify planning applications which Members of the Committee consider 
should be the subject of a Member site visit.

RECOMMENDATION:

Members are asked to put forward any planning 
applications which it is considered warrant Members 
visiting the site before a decision is made.

Notes

1 Implications for Community Strategy and Council’s Key Priorities

1.1 This report accords with the functions and objectives of Development 
Management.

2 Details

2.1 The Committee is asked to note that planning applications previously 
agreed as the subject of Member site visits that have been withdrawn or 
recommended for refusal under delegated authority are therefore removed 
from the list.

2.2 The Committee is asked to consider whether it wishes to add to the list of 
applications to be subject to a site visit (at the appropriate time)

 The Roveries, 59-63 Cox Lane, West Ewell, KT19 9NR 
15/01464/FUL

2.3 The Committee is asked to note that a site visit should only be requested 
for planning applications that meet at least one of the following criteria:

2.3.1 If the whole of the site cannot be seen from the road
2.3.2 If the application is large and/or complex

2.4 The Committee is reminded that they will need to give their reason for 
requesting a site visit at the Planning Committee Meeting.

WARD(S) AFFECTED: ALL


